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CANCELLATION OF AGREEMENT AND

RE-NEGOTIATION OF NEW TERMS OF AGREEMENT
The Directors announce that the Agreement entered into for the proposed acquisition (the "Acquisition") of 160,000 shares in the capital of Supercam is cancelled. The Group will continue to negotiate with the Vendors for the possible acquisition.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors should note that the Acquisition may or may not proceed. They are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.

Unless otherwise stated, the terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the announcement of the Company dated 7 August 2000 relating to the Major Transaction (as defined below).

The board of directors (the "Directors") of Yue Fung International Group Holding Limited (the "Company", together with its subsidiaries, the "Group") announced on 7 August 2000 details of the proposed acquisition of 160,000 shares of US$1.00 each in the capital of Supercam Data, Inc. ("Supercam"), being 16 per cent. of the entire issued share capital in Supercam, by Holyworld Group Limited, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company. This together with the acquisition by the Group of 350,000 shares of US$1.00 each in Supercam as announced on 5 May 2000 and completed on 15 June 2000 constitutes a major transaction ("Major Transaction") of the Company under the Listing Rules.

The Directors announce that due to commercial reasons, the parties to the Agreement mutually agreed to execute a cancellation agreement (the "Cancellation Agreement") to cancel the Agreement and release each others from all past, present and future obligations and liabilities under the Agreement with effect from 29 September 2000.

As the Directors consider that the Acquisition would improve the earnings base of the Group which will ultimately benefit the shareholders of the Company, both the Group and the Vendors agreed to continue to negotiate for new terms for the Acquisition notwithstanding the Cancellation Agreement.

The Company will keep the public informed about the future development of the Company and further announcement will be made.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors should note that the Acquisition may or may not proceed. They are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.
On behalf of the Board

Lee Wing Kan
Chairman
Hong Kong, 29 September 2000
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